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Voters’ Meeting - There will be a voters meeting with elections TODAY after the 2nd service. 
ADULT BIBLE STUDY – Advice from a Mission Counselor –April 29 to June 10.  Anyone who goes to church expecting to meet a group of perfect, loving people is in for a surprise. Paul knew any Christian, especially a young pastor like Timothy, could be bitterly disappointed, frustrated and burned out from the pettiness, selfishness and sinfulness of the people in his church. So he reminded his young friend — and us —  of the enormous transition God worked in his own life, taking him from being a murderer of Christians, to a powerful apostle and missionary.  Here’s solid    counsel from the man chosen and instructed by   Jesus himself to be a missionary.  Child care will be provided for ages 0-3.  Sunday School is available for all other ages.

ADULT BIBLE STUDY - 2 Samuel - A Bible study on Tuesday evenings from 7:00 pm – 8:30pm in the classroom which is located near the copier room in the lower level school hallway.  Bring your point of view because you will be able to give it during our discussions.

SENIOR BIBLE STUDY – Selected Psalms   The themes and topics of the book of Psalms seems endless. For deliverance from enemies, for refuge and peace, when my soul is in anguish, for comfort during crisis, for assurance of God’s mercy, when lonely, when death looms, for the love of God’s word and worship, praise and thanksgiving, the promised Savior… During this study we will find comfort, encouragement and joy as we read and ponder selected Psalms.  The class will be taught by Staff Minister Hering in the Church Office Classroom on Tuesdays at 10:30 am, now through May 22nd.  

MEN’S SOFTBALL LEAGUE – There is a sign-up sheet in the back of church for Wednesday Night Softball League starting May 16.  The men’s league is open to all men of the congregation that are of confirmation age and up.  Cost is $32.00 for the season.  Questions, contact Russell Whitford at 414-254-0277.  Please sign up by May 1st!

NATIONAL DAY OF PRAYER - will be celebrated on Thursday, May 3rd at 8:30 am around the flagpole (weather permitting, otherwise in church).  If you have a prayer request, please contact the church or school office by Monday, April 30th.  Everyone is welcome to join Our Savior School children and staff for this time of prayer and presentation.  We would love to know the names of service men and women in active duty or reserves – family members, friends and neighbors.
PLEASE JOIN US – For Keep Grafton Clean on Saturday, May 12th 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. at Lime Kiln Park.  Our Savior Parent Teacher Friends (PTF) representatives will be meeting at Lime Kiln Park by 9:45 a.m. Bring your family, friends, neighbors, and have fun while getting the opportunity to meet new people in your community! Assignments to various parts of the village will be handed out at Lime Kiln.  Gloves, garbage bags, and a snack will be provided.   All participants will receive a Free Day Pass to the Milwaukee County Zoo and the Grafton Family Aquatic Center! 
SPIRITUAL GROWTH TOOL - From your Spiritual Growth Committee:  Watch your church mailboxes on Confirmation weekend for the special resource entitled: SPIRITUAL GROWTH PLAN. It can be used by individuals and families to prayerfully and privately consider specific ways to grow in our connection with our gracious God. The plan’s purpose is simple, yet most important, to help us focus on the most important things in life, especially on our relationship with Jesus! 

KMLES Band Program -  The Elementary School Band Program offered by KML will soon begin online registration for the 2018-2019 school year. Parents and current fourth through seventh grade students who wish to learn more about the program and our free summer band camps are invited to attend one of two informational meetings on Sunday, April 29, at 2:00 PM and Tuesday, May 1, at 7:00 PM at KML. For more information, please contact Mr. Nate Amundson (nate.amundson@kmlhs.org) or   www.kmlhs.org/kmlesbands.     
IMPORTANT NPH ANNOUNCEMENT - After much prayerful deliberation and consideration, it has been determined that the NPH Christian Books and Gifts retail store in Milwaukee will close this fall. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you. Thank you for your continued trust and your support for the ministry of Northwestern Publishing House.  Please contact me at Bill.Ziche@nph.net if you have any questions regarding this change.

  Please join us - For Disney’s Beauty and the Beast, Jr. by the students of Morning Star Lutheran School, Friday, May 4 at 7 p.m. and Saturday, May 5 at 2 p.m. Our students will perform on the big stage at Kettle Moraine Lutheran High School, 3399 Division Road, Jackson. You won’t want to miss this special performance in KML’s beautiful Performing Arts Center! The students have been working hard, and now it is time to bring you their best and praise God for the musical and acting talents they are developing through this experience. Admission is free, and a free-will offering will be taken to help cover costs of costuming and scenery. Please invite your friends and family and “Be Our Guest!” 

WELS Night at Miller Park 2018 - Brewers vs. Rockies Friday, August 3, 2018. The Milwaukee Brewers are now selling tickets for the fifth annual WELS Night at Miller Park. Organize your group and plan to join us for the Milwaukee Brewers’ game against the Colorado Rockies. Time: 7:10 p.m. Date: Friday., Aug. 3, 2017 Discounted Tickets: The Brewers are again offering WELS members up to 50 percent off the price of tickets. Seating will be along the first base line and in a block for WELS members. Pricing: Field Outfield sections 126-131 for $21/ticket, Loge Outfield sections 228-232 for $17/ticket, Terrace Reserved sections 433-437 for $9/ticket.  

 Fun and Fellowship -  On Saturday, June 9, 2018, we will be going to The Fireside Theatre to see A Second Helping. With heartwarming humor and hilarious antics, the “Steel Magnolias of the Prairie” will take us from serving the high school students at the Luther League Banquet to a church sponsored Missionary Night and the rise and fall of a Viking’s Super Bowl Sunday. We will leave Christ Alone’s (south campus) parking lot at 3:15 pm and return by 11:30 pm. The cost per person is $85.00 which includes transportation, dinner, and the show. For further information please see the attached flyer. Do not wait to make your reservation due to limited space. Contact Diane Heisler at 262-242-1319 or pheisler@milwpc.com. Reservations will need to be paid on or before May 6, 2018. There will be no refunds once the tickets are purchased.



May USHERS’ SCHEDULE


:00 am, Sunday Team 1E  Dave Schlegel, Curt Bobholz, Steve Semmann, 


			 Seth Seyfert, Dave Spietz.


10: 10:30 am, Sunday Team 1L: Bob Duckart, Joey Polheber, Gary Johnson, 				 Noah Johnson, Josh Johnson, Gary Suckow


Thursday, 7:00 pm Team 1:  Russ Whitford & Trenton Whitford 





May ALTAR GUILD


Annette Diener, Erlene Klug, Nancy Meyer





GREETERS May 6th  


8:00 am Bob Duckart


10:30 am Ken & Carol Lemke





CHURCH CLEANERS FOR May 6th  


Jon & Linda Hahm





ALTAR ASSISTANTS FOR May 3rd & 6th 


7:00 pm Stu Stein


8:00 am Jeremiah Backhaus & Keith Knuth


10:30 am Tom Hering, George Edwards, Jim Brich, 


Marty Dierker & Fred Kolkmann
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�
Thursday�
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48�
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�
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